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FULL CLOSURE OF SR-953 / LEJEUNE ROAD (NW 42ND AVENUE) 
and CENTRAL BOULEVARD (NW 21ST STREET), INCLUDING  

NB ON-RAMP FOR MIAMI INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT ON MAY 8, 2006 
 
 
Miami-Dade County – Monday, May 8th, 2006 from 2:00 A.M. to 3:00 A.M.:  SR-953/LeJeune 
Road, Central Boulevard (NW 21st Street), Northbound LeJeune Road On-Ramp for Miami 
International Airport and Eastbound On-Ramp to NW 21st Street will be completely closed for two 
rolling stops for a period of approximately 20 minutes each between the hours of 2:00 A.M. and 
3:00 A.M.  MIA Police Officers will be on site to assist with traffic. This closure is required for safety 
reasons during the removal of the flag pole at NW 21st Street in preparation for the bridge 
reconstruction work being performed by Kiewit Southern Co. on behalf of the Florida Department of 
Transportation.  This work is being done at night in order to lessen the impacts to the traveling public.  
For more information on the Miami Intermodal Center Program, please visit the website at 
www.micdot.com or contact the Community Awareness Program Office at 305-870-7888. 
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